
From: Laura Brown < >  

Sent: 01 November 2021 17:53 

To: BSProcessing <BSProcessing@angus.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Objection letter 

Hi 

Just checking you have received this email? I am highly concerned that this has not been and the end 

date of it is pending. I look forward to hearing from you. 

Laura 

On Wed, 20 Oct 2021 at 16:44, Laura Brown < > wrote: 

Laura Brown 

9 Meadowbank Gardens 

Wellbank 

Dd53pw 

20/10/11 

For the attention of Roads and Transportation department, Angus Council 

Dear Whom it may concern, 

Proposal to extend footpath at the end of existing road 

I write in connection with the above planning application. 

Noted on the CC3 was the civil engineers, Fairhurst. I contacted fairhurst about these plans who said 

it was actually for agricultural access, not a footpath. A public foot path would be a great amenity to 

have however it is not for this purpose so I therefore strongly object to these plans and my reasons 

are as follows: 
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Firstly, I know the road down to the planned area of change is very unsustainable for agricultural 

purposes, it narrows down and parts and is already partially worn away which leads me to believe 

that agricultural vehicles will further damage the road and lead to large pot holes which is not fair on 

the already existing community.  

 

Secondly, Fairhurst civil engineers also added that they could not comment whether this access 

would not lead to further development of houses or other communities in the future. We moved 

into this house on the 1st of October and we bought this property (paying a large fee more) simply 

for the tranquility and peace that the property currently offers. Not only will the current plans of 

adding agricultural access lead to passing traffic and noise but the possibility of 

housing/developments being added on will lead to increasing disruption. We moved away from city 

centre to have no passing by traffic so we are utterly heartbroken at the fact that this could shortly 

be changed. 

 

Thirdly, the planned access would remove the ability for turning space for all current residents and 

would reduce the ability to have any over flow parking for any residents, with the street being 

already narrow as it is and this would reduce the already narrow street.  

 

Lastly, the noise and disturbance from any of these possible plans would severely affect our home 

life and mental health, we moved here for a fresh start and a peaceful lifestyle. 

 

I trust you will take all points objecting to this plan above into consideration. I look forward to 

hearing from you shortly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Laura Brown 


